
 

 

 

 

July 26, 2024 

 

Jeff Killip  

Executive Director and Secretary                                                                                                                      

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission                                                                                                   

PO Box 47250                                                                                                                                                             

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Dear Executive Director Killip: 

Enclosed for filing please find an application for a Solid Waste Collection Company under Chapter RCW 

18.77.040 on behalf of DTG Enterprises, Inc. (“DTG Recycle”). DTG Recycle has been operating in 

Washington State for over 25 years and is the largest recycler of commercial, industrial, construction, 

and demolition waste in the Pacific Northwest. We are proudly Washington-based, employing 587 

employees across 7 counties..  

DTG is a state and nationally recognized recycler and has received awards from associations including 

the AWB and CDRA. We continually innovate to better serve our customers, our employees and our 

environment. Last year we successfully diverted over 1,300 tons of e-waste from landfill, delivering 

these essential commodities to other local and US based businesses and manufacturers around the 

globe to fuel their own innovation.     

DTG is currently seeking a solid waste permit in order to commence curbside e-waste recycling 

collection and hauling services statewide.  Please contact me at 425.508.7159 or 

jbajsarowicz@dtgrecycle.com if you have any questions regarding our application.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

Janusz Bajsarowicz 

Director of Compliance 

T: 425.549.3000 | M: 425.508.7159 

jbajsarowicz@dtgrecycle.com 
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